Department of Pathology
Govt. Medical College Baramulla

Email: pathalogy@gmcbaramulla.com

Notice

All the students of 2~ MBBS regular Batch 2023 are hereby informed that their
university practical examination in the subject of pathology shall be held on
12th, 13th & 14th of August 2025. at 09: 30 AM in Auditorium (Academic

Block).

Batching is as follows:

1. BatchA  12% of August 2025  Roll no. 01- 33
2. Batch B 13t of August 2025  Roll no. 34- 66
3. Batch C  14% of August 2025 Roll no. 67 onwards

ed to be present in Auditorium at 09:00 AM
Identity Card , Practical Notebook and logbook.
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No: PATH/GMC/BLA/2025/ <) S6 -
Dated: o [- o 2015

Copy to the:
Principal/Dean GMC Baramulla for Information.

Registrar Academics GMC Baramulla for information.

HOD Pharmacology/ Microbiolagy for information.
In-Charge IT section GMC Baramulla For information. Kindly upload the

same on college website for student’s information.
ln-(?harge Lecture Halls GMC Baramulla for information/N.A.
. Office copy for record and reference.
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